
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Flint              Term:   Spring 2             2021 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 
 

It has been wonderful to see everybody 

back in Flint Class after what seemed like 

such a long time! 

 

We got straight back into cooking 

ourselves a lunch on Monday and it was 

great to see the students work on lots of 

different components for a range of 

recipes. We have cooked Pizza Pies and 

a homemade Nandos – delicious! 

 

On Thursday afternoons, we have 

worked on an online ICT course. It has 

been an informative course that has 

allowed each student to hone their ICT 

skills and gain a certificate for any future 

training/employment. 

 

On Tuesday afternoons, we have 

dedicated our time to do individualised 

projects. Each member of Flint class has 

chosen a subject that they are 

passionate about, researched 

information and presented the 

information in their own unique way. 

 

In the last week, we have started to 

prepare our class café for Friday 

mornings. We have been busy planning 

what we will bake and working out how 

to break even when buying ingredients! 

 

Have a great Easter!! 

 

Flint Class Team 
 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


